
NE LAKE ROAD

Project Update Meeting 
January 23, 2020 – 6 p.m. start
Lacamas Lake Lodge, 227 NE Lake Rd.
Presentation followed by Q & A session

NE Lake Road and NE Everett Street Intersection Improvements 
Thank you to everyone who has participated in previous events and surveys!  
Based on community feedback, in May, the Camas City Council selected a roundabout as 
the preferred alternative for the Lake-Everett intersection. Construction is anticipated 
to start in spring 2020. To hear more about the plans, including landscape design and 
construction timing, please join us on January 23, 2020.

For more information visit: www.cityofcamas.us/lakeroad

NE EVERETT STREET



Learn about the project!

Project Update Meeting 
January 23, 2020 – 6 p.m. start
Lacamas Lake Lodge, 227 NE Lake Rd., Camas, WA
Presentation followed by Q & A session

Help us keep our community moving! 
For more information:
www.cityofcamas.us/lakeroad

To contact the project team:
publicworks@cityofcamas or 360.817.1563                         

NE LAKE ROAD

NE EVERETT STREET


